
January 17, 2022

NOTICE OF REALTOR INFORMATIONAL  MEETING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that members of the School District of Altoona Board of

Education may attend a Realtor Informational meeting held on Monday,

January 24th from 9:00 - 10:00 a.m. at Altoona Elementary School,

157 Bartlett Avenue, Altoona WI 54720.  A quorum of the Board may be

present. No Board business will take place.

Lisa Boss, Board Secretary

Students are prepared academically and socially for personal success in life and are respectful,
contributing members of the local and global communities.


